
Graduated International Students met with Rector, PIEAS 
 
 
Recently, graduated international students from Iraq met with Rector, PIEAS. These 
international students graduated from Department of Physics and Applied Mathematics 
(DPAM). The students expressed their gratitude and conveyed their best wishes to    their 
respective departments and the Institute. They thanked focal person International Student 
Office Dr. Basim Kakahel and Dean Sciences, Dr. Anila Usman for their continuous help and 
support throughout their stay at PIEAS. They also provided feedback on various academic and 
residential aspects from the perspective of international students. Rector, PIEAS Dr. Nasir 
Majid Mirza congratulated the international graduates on successful completion of their 
degree. He wished that they would serve as a good will ambassador of PIEAS and help them 
expand the outreach of the institute in their respective countries and workplace. He also 
expressed his ambitions to accommodate more international students and enhance 
international student exchange.   In the end, Rector PIEAS presented souvenirs to the 
international students.  
 
 
 

 
 
 


